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Mayor Jon Primuth to Host State of the City Event  
on December 5, 2023 

 
South Pasadena (Calif.) – The South Pasadena community is invited to join 

South Pasadena Mayor Jon Primuth at his 2023 State of the City event on December 5, 

2023 at 6 p.m. in the South Pasadena Senior Center located at 1102 Oxley Street. 

Mayor Primuth will share comprehensive updates on the city's progress throughout the 

year, highlighting key achievements, ongoing projects, and plans for the future. This 

annual address provides a valuable opportunity for residents to stay informed about the 

city's development and to engage directly with local leadership. 

The theme of this event is “Serving Together, Growing Together.” Mayor Primuth 

selected this theme to demonstrate the collaborative spirit and shared commitment to 

progress that defines South Pasadena. Mayor Primuth is looking forward to serving the 

community at the event with a delightful spread of food and refreshments, allowing 

residents to mingle while hearing updates from the year. “I am excited to welcome the 

South Pasadena community to my 2023 State of the City event. This is an excellent 

opportunity for the community to come together, hear about the City’s progress, and 

enjoy an evening of catching up with neighbors,” said Mayor Primuth.  

For more information on this event, please contact the City Manager’s Office by 

emailing cmoffice@southpasadenaca.gov or by calling (626) 403-7210.  
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